
 

 
 

The Corvus Learning Trust is incorporated in England and Wales  

Company number 11045796 Registered Office: Edgbarrow School, Grant Road, Crowthorne, 

Berkshire, RG45 7HZ 

 

 

 

7th September 2022 
 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Welcome back to all our families both old and new. I hope you had a wonderful summer, 
the fantastic weather during the holidays was certainly a bonus! 
 
Our whole school community has had an excellent start to the Autumn Term.  Our new 
pupils in both Year 3 and across the school, together with the rest of our children and staff, 
are settling in very well to the daily school routines. 
 
Over the coming few weeks I will be writing to you with key dates for your diary but in the 
meantime, I would like to share with you information regarding our Parent Forums 
scheduled to take place next week in the School Hall. 
 
Parent Forums 
 
These are an opportunity for you to meet with the teaching teams from your child’s Year 
Group and learn about daily routines, homework expectations, the curriculum, important 
dates and how you can help to support your child’s development and learning. 
 
We, as a school, value your support and also welcome help in school, whether this is on a 
regular or occasional basis, to listen to children read or assisting with art. More details on 
this will be shared at these meetings. 
 
Years 5 & 6: Monday 12th September from 6.00pm  
 
Please note that following our Year 6 meeting, there will also be a brief Q&A session 
for Year 6 parents regarding our forthcoming Osmington Bay Residential trip. 
 
Years 3 & 4: Wednesday 14th September from 6.00pm  
 
I look forward to seeing as many of you as possible at our Parent Forums. 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs H West 
Headteacher 
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